
August 2nd
, 2022 

Greetings! 

For the past 19 years, the Scrubby Bear GolfTournament Fundraiser has been held to support the 

Scrubby Bear Program which provides stuffed animals to pediatric patients in surgery and the 

emergency room, as well as other pediatric enhancement projects at M Health Fairview Northland 

Medical Center. This event has been successful thanks to the support of great community partners like 

you! We are hoping that you want to be a part of this great event again this year. 

M Health Fairview Northland is grateful for the partnership of Ruff Start Rescue to help us make this 

event a great experience. In appreciation of this partnership, a portion of the proceeds will go to 

support the organizations activities in our local communities. 

The 2022 Scrubby Bear Golf Tournament will be held on Saturday, September 24, 2022, at Princeton 

Golf Course in Princeton, MN. There are several ways in which you can support our event. 

1. Sponsor a Hole. For $150.00 you can advertise your company and/or showcase your products.

Sponsorship signs will be posted at your hole, or you can bring your own company logo banners.

An activity or game at your hole is encouraged. Sponsorships fill fast so don't delay!

2. Donate items for prizes and/or silent auction items

3. Provide a monetary donation - Please make checks out to University of Minnesota Foundation

(UMF}

We also welcome you and your friends and neighbors to golf in the tournament. Enclosed you will find a 

donation and registration form. Contact Katie Lavander at katherine.lavander@fairview.org with any 

questions or to help support our event. 

We hope that you will be partnering with us to support the children in our communities during their 

time of need and we look forward to seeing you September 24, 2022! 

Sincerely, 

The Scrubby Bear Planning Committee 

NOTE:
They applied for a Wine and Spirits Grant in 2017 as well. The City Council approved the 

request for $150 to sponsor hole in the Golf Tournament






